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Pastor welcomed . ..

continued from page 1

camping for Beth, with
both thoroughly enjoy-
ing many sports. Barry

is a member of a whole
family of successful
golfers. Two of his
cousins received golf

scholarships in - the
United States. A con-
tinuing interest for
Barry is the study of
revival from an historic-
al perspective.

After graduation,
Barry worked as the
assistant pastor at West-
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in Hamilton for one and
one-half years. Beth
took on the position of
Christian Education
Director. They were con-
tacted by Pastor Laari in
November of last year
and travelled to Terrace
Bay to meet the local

IN MEMORIAM

GORDON - In loving memory of a
dear husband and father, George

“Pont” Gordon, who passed away
January 8th, 1979.

Quietly remembered every day
Sadly missed along life's way.
Treasured memories keep him
dear,

As time unfolds another year.

Lovingly remembered and sadly
missed by wife Myrtle and
children, Glorie and Clayton.

THANK YOU

| . wish to thank Dr. Gonzales Perales &
all the Nursing staff of the Marathon
Memorial Hospital, also the Ambulance
Attendants. Many thanks are extended
to Dr. Keith Wilkes, The Nursing staft of
The McCausland Hospital and my many
friends, co-workers and Family for all
their kindness to me during my recent
iliness. God bless you all, your kindness
will long be remembered.

Joan Woods

.

Royal Commission on the
Northern Environment

HEARINGS

On November 22, 1982, the Commission began hearings into the allocation, use and

management of natural resources and

Additional Hearings are scheduled for the

Timmins—Senator Motor Hotel .........
Thunder Bay—DaVinci Centre..........

Hearings will be from 2:00-5:00 p.m. and from 7:30-10:00 p.m.

Help your Heart Fund

The Commission asks that persons or groups wishing to appear at a hearing who have
not already indicated their intentions to the Commission notify the Commission in

dale Pentecostal Church  congregation and to
preach. The congrega-
tion voted to extend a
call to come to be their
new pastor and, after
prayer, the Fellingers
determined to do so.
Presently living in
‘““very comfortable’’
quarters in the church

building, the Fellingers

Help your Heart

And
Then
There
Were
Four

David & Susan Luxmore are proud
to announce the Birth of Tara
Jean, a sister for Jennitfer, Crystal
and Alison. Tara was born on
December 13, 1982 and weighed 8
Ibs., 10%2 oz. Many thanks to Dr.
Adey and all the nurses for the
care and attention. |

IN MEMORIAM

GOULD - In loving memory of our dear
Son & Brother, Bob

As life unfolds another year
Treasured memories keep you near
Happy thoughts of times together
Are memories that will last forever.

Forever loved and deeply missed by
Clara, Nancy & Gail.

Ontario

procedures and processes for reaching

decisions about development and the environment (such as the Environmental
Assessment Act), with particular reference to Ontario north of 50° latitude.

following locations and dates in 1983.

February 15, 16
February 21, 22

are looking forward to
the construction of a
larger self-contained
parsonage slated for this
spring. Plans for the
year include the inaugu-
ration of Crusaders and
Wee College programs
for boys and girls ages
7-14 (Crusaders) and 4-6
(Wee College). These
programmes are similar
to Scouting but with
added spiritual content.

They are working
toward the doubling of
the present congrega-
tion within the year.
Several special events
are already scheduled,
including the visit of
evangelist Peter
Youngren of World
Impact Ministries on
January 24th (7:00 p.m.)
a ladies retreat on the
theme of family relation-
ships on Feb. 12th led
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Be it your son or
daughter, an extra driver
inthe house can make it a
lot easier to get around.
And when it comes to
training that new dniver, a
professional driving course
makes it easier right from
the start.

That's where we come in. ..
Young Drivers of Canada does ..
more than help youngsters get a
licence. It teaches them how to dnve
safely: defensive driving under all conditions. And
that means a reduced chance of accident. Plus a
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If your £ .
could use anot

by Marg Knott of Mara-
thon, and the showing of
the film ‘‘Heaven’s
Heroes’’, a dramatic
feature on the life and
death of a Christian
police officer, on Febru-
ary 13th (7:00 p.m.). All
these events are open to
the public. .

‘““We look forward t
meeting and serving our
new community’’, adds
Pastor Fellinger.

Pastor Barry and Beth Fellinger.

. saving on insurance

or a government grant*,
Students learn professional
- driving skills in the class-

e

“~room and in the car. Includ-
ing instruction on main-
tenance and emergencies.

So that when they succeed in

-

—— passing their test, they |l have

maore than a driver's licence.

They'll have the confidence to han-
dle the whole situation. Which makes a
lot of sense. Because when your kids
start showing an interest in driving, chances are
it's your car they've got in mind.

*Benefits vary from prowince o province. Course fees are lax
deductible by the student. Phone for information and hterature

Over 125,000 graduates recommend

Young Drivers of Canada

fraining centres coast to coast

Call Pauline Bourrie in Schreiber at 824'229 1
or Thunder Bay at 344-382 1

writing and provide a written submission 21 days before the date of the hearing.

For further information on the hearings procedure and the Commission’s program,
please write or telephone (call collect) one of the offices below.

TORONTO

Marc Couse

Royal Commission on the
Northern Environment

55 Bloor St. W., Suite 801 -
Toronto, Ontario M4W 1AS

(416) 965-9286

Course to be held on Friday evenings and Saturday, all day as
soon as 20 students show interest. We accept licenced drivers, at
reduced rates. Road training will include advanced manoevers,
collision avoidance, threshold braking brake and avoid and skid
control (if the weather cooperates).

TIMMINS

Ruth Burkholder

Royal Commission on the
Northern Environment

261 Third Avenue
Timmins, Ontario P4N 1E2

(705) 267-7984

THUNDER BAY

Gerry LeSauvage or Bill Mamakeesic
Royal Commission on the

Northern Environment

215 Red River Road, Suite 201
Thunder Bay, Ontario P78 1AS

(807) 345-3658




